
 
 
 

COUNCIL CODE OF CONDUCT 
 
The public expects a responsive local government with the highest standards of professional 
conduct from those elected to it. The residents of the City of Nanaimo are entitled to have a fair, 
ethical and accountable municipal Council that has earned the public’s full confidence for 
integrity. It is an honour and a privilege to serve the public.   
 
As local elected representatives, we recognize that responsible conduct is essential to providing 
good governance for the City of Nanaimo. We further recognize that responsible conduct is based 
on the foundational principles of integrity, accountability, respect, and leadership and 
collaboration.  
 
In order to fulfill our obligations and discharge our duties, we are required to conduct ourselves 
to the highest ethical standards by being active participants in ensuring that these foundational 
principles, and the standards set out in the Code of Conduct, are followed in all of our dealings 
with other Elected Officials, staff, and the public. 
 
Our signatures below are evidence of our individual commitments to abide by the spirit and letter 
of the Code of Conduct. 
 
Signed at the City of Nanaimo, this ____ day of ___________________, 2019 
 
 

_________________________________ 
Mayor Leonard Krog 

 
 
_________________________________   __________________________________ 
Councillor Sheryl Armstrong     Councillor Don Bonner 
 
 
_________________________________   __________________________________ 
Councillor Tyler Brown     Councillor Ben Geselbracht 
 
 
_________________________________   __________________________________ 
Councillor Erin Hemmens     Councillor Zeni Maartman 
 
 
_________________________________   __________________________________ 
Councillor Ian Thorpe      Councillor Jim Turley 


